NOTICE OF VOTE-BY-MAIL BALLOT PROCESSING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that starting on Monday, October 7, 2024 and continuing thru Friday,
November 1, 2024, the County Clerk’s office will begin the process of opening the vote-by-mail ballot
envelopes. This process will take place on the weekdays starting at 8:30 am and run until 4:00 pm.

All ballots received via in-person, through the mail or the drop box will be date stamped and secured.

All ballots will be opened and reviewed for signature verification by two election judges, one from
each of the major political parties.



